From: Patience O <patience_odowd@yahoo.com>
To: "ojlucero@aol.com" <ojlucero@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2013 11:25 AM

Subject: Hello/ Question

Good morning Orlando,

You are welcome to read what | have posted on the WHOA website at whoanm.org
regarding the June 5th meeting went here http://whoanm.org/wordpress/ or specifically
here: http://whoanm.org/wordpress/?p=192.

I have now read the July Signpost pgs. 6,7, and 9 by Evan A. Belknap. I have found
many interesting statements in this article though I was present at this meeting. | would
provide the link for you except the article in the online version is not at all the same
article.

On pg 9, of the hard copy, you are quoted as follows:

Lucero wants to see if churches, the elementary school, or the San Antonio de Las
Huertas Land Grant will allow horses to be corralled on their property until the NMLB can
take possession and find a place for them."This is not part of the WHOA proposal”, He
said. "WHOA refuses to complete the application process that requires them to state
where the horses will be taken. The process of corralling the horses will be done by local
volunteers. Let's get together and take care of this."

Were you quoted correctly?

1. Is there an "application™?

2. Is there an application "process"?

3. Where is this listed?

4. Do you know where the NMLB was going to house them until they "find a place for
them?"

Please send me a link or where abouts of this "application™.
I look forward to your response.
Thanks Much,

Patience O'Dowd

Wild Horse Observers Association
a public 501 ¢3 non-profit corp.
PO Box 932

Placitas, NM. 87043



